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February 7, 2020

The Governor of the State of Maryland
The Maryland House of Delegates
The Maryland Senate

Ladies and Gentlemen:
We encourage your attentive consideration and passage of House Bill 0575.

Every day we hear some horror story about some young (or not so young) person getting
“taken” for the deviant purpose of human and sex trafficking. We join the individuals that have
raised the alarm over this issue and encourage you to pass this Bill so that children may, in the
safe environment of their schools, develop an increased awareness of the threat, learn of the
dangers of these threats and the nuances thereof, and be equipped to keep themselves safer

and avoid vicitimization.

We commend you in advance for your strong, unwavering support of HBO575.

Sincerely,

Webrawas (B2 _

Deborah G. Byrd
Executive Director
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